TOWN OF NEW PALTZ

PLANNING BOARD

MEMO

TO: Susan Zimet, Supervisor
Town Board members
FROM: Michael Calimano, Chairman
DATE: November 12, 2015
RE: Proposed Floodplain Law Changes

At the October 26, 2015 Planning Board meeting, the Board made a motion that they were all in
agreement with the revisions to Town Code Sections 82 and 140-19, with regards to the
Floodplain laws. The Planning Board would like to continue its review of the revisions to Town
Code Section 121, and will forward you their recommendations soon. Below is the actual
recorded motion:

Amy Cohen would like to make a motion to vote on Section 82 and 140, and table the subdivision
changes to a later date, and send this in writing to the Town Board.

2" by Mike Calimano, with the caveat that the Town addresses the removal of the 1.5 and .5
foot measurements, and tabling the subdivision (Section 121) changes to a later date.

All others present in favor. Motion passed.

Although | was seeking clarification regarding 1.5 foot change, | spoke with Stacy Delarede on
Tuesday, October 27, and she answered my questions. Therefore, because it was only my issue
and not the Planning Boards issue, | did not include it in the response back to the Town Board.
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